
 

 

May 8, 2020 

Principal’s Message 
-Mrs. Lenn 

 
Check out the prepositional phrase maps that our fourth graders worked on!  They applied 

their English skills in a creative way.  Could you follow their directions??? 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
Our Preschool classes took part in a Mystery Science Experience this week titled, "Motion, Speed, 
and Strength".  Some of the questions our young scientists had to answer were... 

● How would you knock down a concrete wall?  
● How can you make a wrecking ball hit harder? And not as hard?   
● How would you knock down a concrete wall with a wrecking ball and not hit the houses near 

it? 
Take a look at how creative and resourceful our Preschool Scientists are!  Way to go!! 

 
 



 

 

Kindergarten students have been practicing their patterning skills by making patterns with various 
objects at home.  Here are a few unique patterns made by our kindergarten students: 

 
 
ATTENTION 7th grade parents!​  Richmond Good Old Days are scheduled for September 10-13, 
with the parade scheduled for Sunday, September 13.  As you may be aware, it is tradition that our 
7th grade families (soon to be 8th graders) work together to build a float and represent the school in 
the parade.  While we are aware that the status of the Good Old Days event could change as more 
developments take place with gatherings and social distancing, we still would like current 7th grade 
students to submit float designs.  Designs are due by May 21, and can be emailed directly to 
zyblebunch@comcast.net​.  Float building will not begin until we have a better idea as to whether or 
not the parade will still take place.  Let’s plan for the best!  Thanks! 

Thank you for all of the kind words, gifts, e-cards, video messages, and more that were sent to 
our teachers and staff this week.  We greatly appreciate them.  This has been an interesting year, to 
say the least!  I can’t say enough how proud I am of everyone in our St. Augustine School community 
for a fantastic response to this crisis.  We have pulled together and worked to keep our students 
learning and our school open online!  Thanks for all you have done as families to help us make this 
happen.   
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Finally, we hope to see all of you this afternoon between 4 & 5 pm as you are invited to drive 
by the school to see the teachers and staff!  ​SEE YOU THERE!!! 

 


